
12/03/2018  
  
Good evening Jaguar Nation this is Mrs. Wilson Principal @ TMFMS.   
   
Thank you to our 7th graders that participated in the SAT on last Saturday.  Congratulations to our Model 
UN team that had an outstanding performance on Saturday.   
   
We have a short month but the month is very busy.  Please read our December Newsletter that will be 
sent out via email on Wednesday, December 5th.  In the Newsletter you can find all of our clubs, tutoring 
and all information TMFMS.  Please make sure you read the Newsletter.  
   
The following meetings are approved for December parent monthly credit. (Parent monthly meetings 
cannot be carried over for the next month)  
December 1st – 14th parent survey on campus only  
December 3rdChorus Concert 6:30 p.m. @ Gibbs High  
December 11thSAC 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. @ TMFMS  
December 13thBand Concert 6:00 – 8:30 p.m. @ Gibbs High  
December 14thDrama Performance (Improv) 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. @ TMFMS  
December 18thOrchestra Concert 6:30 - 7:45 p.m. @ TMFMS  
December 20thPTSA 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. @ PTEC South  
   
Our Write Score Testing will be December 4th& 5th  

Midterm Testing is December 14th– 19th  

   
Parents please make sure to pull all the way forward to pick up and drop off students in the car circle.  
Parents students will receive a detention for crossing into the parking lot to be picked up or dropped 
off.  If students are on campus after 4:40 p.m. students will receive a detention.   
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12/19/2018  
  
Good evening parents thank you for a wonderful 1st semester.  Please take time to enjoy your break 
doing things you love with the people you love most.  Have a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, Happy 
Kwanza and Happy Holidays.  
All Pro Dads will meet this Friday, December 21st at 8:30 a.m.  
Tomorrow is the last opportunity to receive December's monthly meeting credit.  The PTSA meeting will 
be held at PTEC South (Pinellas Technical College) 3548 11th Avenue Street South beginning promptly at 
6:00 p.m.  Please arrive prior to 6:15 p.m. to receive monthly credit.  
School will be closed for Winter Break December 24th - January 7th.   
Please see the attached Winter Break Challenge.winter challenge.jpg   
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Good afternoon.  This is Mrs. Wilson, Principal at TMFMS.  Due to the severe weather passing through 
our area all after school activities have been cancelled.  The cancellation does include PTSA tonight.  
Happy Holidays.  Stay safe and dry.  
  
As per Mrs. Wilson everyone will receive meeting credit for tonight.  
 


